
  
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Jeff Janton, Alan Kratz, Chad Landis,  

David Landis, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 

 

 

Announcements: 
 

 

Pastor Appreciation Luncheon TODAY at 12:30pm. Please join us in showing our 
pastors and their families how much we appreciate them. Please bring a side dish, 
salad or vegetable to share. 

 

Thank you to everyone who graciously volunteered your time during Interfaith 
Hospitality month by making meals, driving and staying overnight. We couldn’t 
have done it without you! 

 

Wives are invited to gather at the Wint home every 2nd and 4th Wednesday from 
  1-2pm to study the Word and discuss Gary Thomas' book Sacred Influence, 

discerning how God uses wives to inspire, influence and help their husbands. 
Please see Ginger Wint for a book. 

 
If you are interested in becoming a member here at Finland, please see Pastor Kris 

or Pastor Gerry. Membership class will begin on November 5th. 
 
We are in need of a Nursery Coordinator. If you have any interest in serving in this 

way, please see Pastor Gerry. 
 

 

Crossroads Pregnancy Benefit 5K Walk/Run at Memorial Park Quakertown 
Saturday, October 14th 10:00am, registration begins at 9:00am. To register: 
www.crossroadspregnancy.care or call 215-538-7003 X207 (Kim) 

 

Splink is a simple tool to link your family together spiritually through FREE weekly 
emails packed with ideas. Whether it’s making memories, engaging in 
conversation, or having fun together, Splink allows you to capture those teachable 
moments to impress spiritual truths and life lessons on your kids. (Splink will also 
create conversations with your kids about what they have learned in Sunday 
School). Check it out! D6family.com/splink to sign up. 

 
 

  Outreach mission - Finland will be the Mac and Cheese church for The Open Link 
     pantry for the year. Please place donations in the box located on the table outside 
     of the Sanctuary.  
 

  The Open Link is looking for drivers to deliver meals for Meals on Wheels between 
     10:30-11:30am once per week or once every other week. Questions or sign-up: call 

   215-679-6550 or email volunteers@theopenlink.com. 
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Welcome to Finland Mennonite Church 

Vol. LX1                  October 1, 2017                          No. 92 

Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under  

during both services & Sunday school, with a break for fellowship time. 
 

 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for 

worship. 

 
 

Worship in Song 

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible page 1236)                        Galatians 2: 1-10 

Sermon – “Take Along”                                                    Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                       Alan Kratz                             

Benediction and Blessing                           Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: “Hold Accountable” – Galatians 2: 11-21 
 

 

                          * * * * * * * * * * 
 

This Week at Finland 
                          

Today, 12:30pm – Pastor Appreciation Meal 
Monday, 7:00pm – Prayer Shawl at the Longacre’s 
Tuesday, 9:30am – “All things New” Women’s Bible study at church 
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Lisa’s worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:45pm – Fusion Night – Packing meals for Rise Against Hunger 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 Today Next Week 

Greeters John & Sue Rice (1st svc) 
Arlin Benner & Ed Griffin  (2nd svc) 

Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Alan & Tara Gilmore  (2nd svc)  

Nursery  Elaine Burns & Hailee Longacre (1st SS) 
Jana Scheetz & Ginnie Tietjens (2nd svc) 

 Brenda Madrill & Dee Dee Good (1st SS) 
Ginger Wint & Karen Kratz (2nd svc) 

Ushers Wade & Savannah Derstine (1st svc) 
Kevin Bannon (2nd service) 

Wade & Savannah Derstine (1st svc) 
Kevin Bannon (2nd service) 

Closing Jared & Amanda Landis/Josh & Abby Rice 
- October 

Jared & Amanda Landis/Josh & Abby Rice 
- October 

 

 

       Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 year olds) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 year olds) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Post High - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 

        Adult Classes: 

        “Women of Faith” D6 curriculum - Library 

        “You and Me Forever” by Frances Chan – Sanctuary 

        Men's Class – “God’s Urgent Call” - Office 

        Women's class – “Becoming More Than A Good Bible Study Girl” – Old Nursery 

 

   Last Week's Attendance  
   1st Service –  131 2nd Service - 72  

                                                               
                                                            

   *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
      place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   

  **12% of our general offering this month will be 
   given to the following missions: 

  Hope Christian Center & America’s Keswick 


